
 

Our learning this week… 

How Can We Make Life Fair? 

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about addition and subtraction 

strategies. We looked at mental strategies when calculating with 

decimals and using efficient written methods. 

 

Home Work Share 

It was great to have so many excellent examples of Home Learning on 

display at our share. We enjoyed sharing with each other and the 

children and staff in Pearl class. The next piece will be due in on the last 

school week of term 2. 
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